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On Tuesday, we had the honor of celebrating Mission
Day at the Texas State Capitol! Representative Sergio
Muñoz recognized the City of Mission on the House
floor, highlighting its rich history, vibrant culture,
and significant contributions to the Rio Grande
Valley. It was a wonderful opportunity to showcase
the strength and resilience of Mission’s community
leaders, businesses, and residents. We are always
proud to recognize the people and places that make
South Texas so special!

Our office had a valuable discussion with the International Texas
Produce Association regarding the impact of restrictions on overweight
trucks using lateral roads. The association presented thoughtful
solutions to address transportation challenges while ensuring
infrastructure integrity. We appreciate their advocacy and remain
committed to supporting Texas’ thriving produce industry.

This week, we had the privilege of celebrating Rio Grande Valley Day
at the Texas State Capitol! The festivities began Tuesday evening
with a vibrant reception, bringing together community leaders,
advocates, and legislators to highlight the RGV’s rich culture,
economic impact, and legislative priorities. On Wednesday, the Texas
House officially recognized the Rio Grande Valley on the House floor,
honoring the region’s contributions to our state. 
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